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 Don Bosco College of Arts Science, Keela Eral 

Teacher’s Feedback Academic Year 2023 – 2024 

Action Taken Report 

Action Taken Report on Teacher Feedback for the Academic Year 2023-2024 

As stated in the Minutes of the Governing Body Council and Academic Council 

Date of Feedback Collection: 

20th May 2024 

Date of Report Analysis: 

22nd May 2024 

Based on the feedback collected from teachers for the academic year 2023-2024, the institution has 

taken the following actions to address the concerns and suggestions raised by the teaching staff: 

Teacher Suggestions and Actions Taken: 

1. Salary Increment: 

Teachers expressed the need for a salary increment to reflect their dedication and the rising 

cost of living. In response, the institution has initiated discussions with the governing body 

to review and implement an appropriate salary increment. The institution is committed to 

ensuring that the remuneration of faculty is in line with their qualifications, experience, and 

contributions to the institution’s growth. 

2. Introduction of Spoken Language Courses: 

Teachers suggested the introduction of spoken language courses to enhance communication 

skills, especially in the areas of English and regional languages. In response, the institution 

has decided to introduce specialized spoken language courses for both students and staff. 

These courses will be designed to improve fluency and communication abilities, benefiting 

teachers in their professional development and students in their academic performance. 

3. Improvement of Toilet Facilities: 

Concerns were raised regarding the condition of the toilet facilities on campus. Teachers 

emphasized the need for better sanitation and maintenance. In response, the institution has 

undertaken an assessment of all toilet facilities across the campus and has allocated 

resources for their renovation and regular upkeep. The improvement plan includes ensuring 

cleanliness, adequate supplies, and the installation of necessary facilities for both students 

and staff. 

Conclusion: 

The institution appreciates the valuable feedback provided by the teaching staff and recognizes 

their essential role in fostering a positive learning environment. The actions taken will contribute 

to enhancing the well-being of the faculty and improving the overall campus experience. 

The administration will continue to monitor the implementation of these changes and ensure that 

all faculty concerns are addressed promptly. 




